
 

Good evening Voyagers, 

This is Justine Carter, principal of 
the Virtual Academy @ Randolph, 
with a few announcements for next 
week.   

This week is A week for our 
elementary students, which means 
our Kindergarteners, 2nd graders, 
4th and 5th graders will have PE and 
our 1st and 3rd graders will have 
recess during their PE block.     

Thank you to all our parents for 
picking up and returning the required testing materials for NC Check Ins.  If you 
have not returned your required testing materials-please return them to The Virtual 
Academy @ Randolph by Wednesday, November 3rd.   

Any 3rd-8th graders who has not completed his/her NC Check In-needs to do so by 
Wednesday, November 3rd.   

Parents of 3rd and 5th graders-our technical difficulties for the CoGAT testing, 
which identifies students who are academically and/or intellectually gifted, have 
been resolved and we will be reaching out with more information on this test.  This 
test is administered over two days and must be completed in person.   

Parents-we will be sending reports cards home electronically through a password 
protected email.  Please click here and complete the Parent Email Report Card 
Form.  If you are interested in having a virtual Parent-Teacher conference via 
Google Meet-please contact your child’s teacher to schedule a date and time.   

Congratulations to Laura Hernandez for being selected as our Parent 
Representative on our School Improvement Team!  

Parents, students, and teachers-please check out The Virtual Academy @ 
Randolph’s SWAG Store to purchase shirts, hoodies, hats, jackets, and more all 
with our personalized Virtual Academy @ Randolph logo.  See our website for more 
information.  

Finally-parents please remind and assist your student in attending all his/her live 
Google Meets in a timely manner.  Daily attendance is taken from the live lessons.   

We hope everyone had a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you 
virtually tomorrow.  Have a great evening.     


